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TCEQ, 
The proposed Best Management Practices (BMPs) for Aggregate Production Operations are
critically flawed. They fail to address key environmental concerns mandated by the Texas
Legislature, including water consumption, noise, and light pollution. Moreover, the existing BMPs
for dust control and water storage require significant improvement. 
The Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) must revise and expand the BMPs to
comprehensively address the Legislature's directives. 
Sincerely, 
Brad


